
Southern Tier, NY Chapter 

April5, 2012 

The Erie County Legislature 
92 Franklin Street - 4th Floor 
Buffalo, NY 14202 

Dear Erie County Legislators, 

ECL .G 

I would like to thank you for the recognition bestowed on the American Legion Riders, Post #567 for our 
work with local veterans during your March 19, 2012 meeting. Our organization has a proud history of 
supporting local veterans throughout the year including monthly visits to veterans in area nursing homes, 
an annual ride and picnic for the Veterans Home in Batavia and a Christmas Gift Bag Program for veterans 
in local nursing homes to name a few. 

I look forward to sharing the award and with our membership during our April meeting. 

Again thank you for your recognition. 
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John Post - President 
American Legion Riders 
Southern Tier, NY Chapter 


